
Update for Salisbury Area Board 
 

Page 1 of 1 

 

Update from 
 

Salisbury Shadow COB 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

17th May 2012 

 

 

Overview 
 

 
The shadow COB has been meeting monthly to develop the campus proposal at the 
Five Rivers site.  The COB discussed the location of the campus and although 
concerns over the location have been raised, the COB started to work with transport 
providers to ensure adequate access to the site. 
 
The COB has recently undertaken several consultation days to gain wider views on the 
campus.  The first two days (Tuesday and Saturday) were held in the Market Square 
where representatives from the Shadow COB asked local community members to 
complete a questionnaire about the services and facilities that could be contained 
within the campus.  The shadow COB also held sessions for local service providers to 
provide organisations with background information on the campus and to ask for their 
input into the process.  Both sessions were very successful and has provided the COB 
with essential information to assist the development of the Salisbury Community 
Campus – Five Rivers. 
 
In addition to the consultation work the shadow COB have formulated travel and design 
principles to provide a set of guidelines that will assist with the next stage of the project 
and have also been investigating and working with transport providers to ensure 
adequate transport links to the campus.   
 
The next step in the process will be for the shadow COB to work with Wiltshire Council 
and partner services to develop the campus proposal. 
 

 

Key Headlines 
 

 

• Two consultation days in the market square 

• Meetings with local service providers to gain feedback on the campus proposal 

• Formulation of design and travel principles 

• Formulating links with local transport providers 
 

 

     


